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Rachel Mitchell

Acting Manager, Planning
Health Infrastructure

Level 14, 77 Pacific Highway
North Sydney NSW 2060

06/03/2020

Dear Ms Mitchell

Goulburn Base Hospital Redevelopment (SSD 8667)
Staging Report

| refer to your request seeking the Secretary’s approval of the Staging Report for the construction of
the Goulburn Base Hospital Redevelopment in accordance with condition A21 of the above consent.

The Department has considered the documentation provided in accordance with the requirements of
condition A22.

Following this review, | wish to advise that | approve the Staging Report — Goulburn Hospital and
Health Service Redevelopment prepared by Hansen Yuncken, Rev 04, dated March 2020.

The Department wishes to emphasise the construction of the Goulburn Base Hospital
Redevelopment must be staged in accordance with the approved Staging Report and the terms of
the approval that apply or are relevant to the works or activities to be carried out in a specific stage,
must be complied with at the relevant time for that stage.

If you have any further queries or require clarification on this matter, please contact Ingrid Berzins,
Planning Officer, on (02) 9373 2885 or by email at ingrid.berzins @planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Karen Harragon
Director, Social And Infrastructure Assessments
Social & Infrastructure Assessments

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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